MAPLE SCHOOL

2370 Shermer Road e Northbroolk, Illinois 60062
Phone (847) 400-8000 = Fax (847 272-0070

MAPLE

February, 2018

Dear Maple School Supporter:

Maple School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is planning a parent social for the District
30 families, administration and faculty. Proceeds from the event will go towards the
purchase of new playground equipment to be installed at the new Maple School. All
Maple School students will have access to the playground on a daily basis.

Over the years, our school community has continuously sought opportunities to improve
and enhance the educational experience for all the students. Time spent outdoors also
proves to be beneficial regardless of age.

The event will be held on April 27, 2018 and attendees will have an opportunity to
participate in casino games and dancing. Maple School PTO is reaching out to all potential
sponsors/donors. If you or your business are able to help support our fundraising efforts,
please review the many options listed below.

Royal Flush/Event Sponsor $150 - signage will be placed on gaming tables and recognition
of donation will be placed in program literature.

- gift certificates of services or physical donations
will be displayed for attendees to bid on. Donors will be recognized in program literature.

Black Jack/Monetary Contributions - all monetary donations would be greatly appreciated.
Donors will be recognized in program literature.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support of Maple School.
Please contact the Maple PTO at maplepto@district30.org with any questions.
Best Regards,

Maple PTO Committee Chairs,
Tracey Becker, Dianne Larsen, lhab Riad and Tara Wesselink
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